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Smith Holly

From: Pamela Collord <pcollord@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 6:43 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Support for HB2269

Ms. Patrino, 
 
I am writing to express my support for HB2269. It is essential that Cleaner Air Oregon be funded since, as we 
know, the EPA funds are in peril. There has been too much work already to not finish the job. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to express my support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pamela Collord 
District 21 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


